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Spring Recap
April 5th

Household Beach Bonding
April 11th

Theology on Tap
April 19-21st

Artists’ Retreat

April 25th
Men’s Night

April 30th
Impact Culture Series

May 18th
Spring Formal

May 19th
Pentecost Party

May 29th
May Crowning

May 31st
Film Festival



We had the honor of hosting Theo Pashley’s Dad, Deacon Greg Pashley, on our
campus to speak on the musical Fiddler on the Roof and how it can inspire us to

pray the Psalms. The students enjoyed having the Soundstage turn into a
nighttime cocktail lounge with appetizers & mock-tails for our underaged folks.



Artist’s Retreat
All the co-creators left for a weekend out in
Green Oak Ranch for some time away with the
Creator Himself and to dig in deeper into the
gift of being an artist with special speakers
such as Prof. Katelyn Slater, Prof. Giracello,
Father Andy, Father Dominic and Kaylee Toole!



"Our theme for the Artists' Retreat was "The Gate Called Beautiful" and
throughout the weekend we reflected on that passage in the bible, Acts 3:1-10. 

This retreat was an opportunity for our students to simply create playfully
again without the pressure to be "original" or "impressive." It was also a quiet

time to ponder what it means to be a gate for Beauty & to reflect on their
vocational call to be artists.”

 - Bailey Garland, Director of Formation for Mission



"Putting on the formal was a lot of work and I'm so happy with how it turned out! The Churchill 
House graciously hosted us and we had live music by Pelican Blues along with some classic tunes
from Theo and Regine. Altogether, the night felt like a fairytale garden fantasy. Thanks to the
Student Workers and everyone who helped!" 

- Mary Dalessandro, Senior, Event Coordinator















PENTECOST PARTYPENTECOST PARTY
Spiritual Events hosted a fun Pentecost get together to celebrate the Church’s
birthday! With the help of Brothers of the Fiat and Young Augustines, we had
some delicious mac ‘n cheese, salad, and a solid burger bar! It was a great

time of fellowship and celebration!



TONGUES OF FIRE CHALLENGETONGUES OF FIRE CHALLENGE
Students participated in a little friendly and spicy competition! The “Tongues of
Fire” challenge consisted of eating spicy noodles while reading the First Reading
and the Sequence without a sip of milk to relieve the speaker. We’d like to
thank all of the students who participated - a huge congratulations to Matthew

Garcia for taking the win!



Film Festival

Students had the opportunity to share their passion projects and films they
have been working on in class at the Film Festival. The audience was able
to participate and vote on their favorite film! Bryson Armstrong won 1st for

“Sugar,” Anna Engel came in 2nd with “ Off Sesame Street” and Tony
Garcia Meyer came in 3rd with “A Rush of Air”



In honor of the Month of May, Pelicane Traditiones hosted a celebration for our
Blessed Mother with the tradition of crowning Our Lady. There was food, piñata,

swing dancing, live music by the Pelican Blues, karaoke and more!



goodbye seniors
!

the last 5 
years

men’s night

impact culture series

 As the quarter was wrapping up, Student Life hosted a special farewell lunch for the
graduating seniors from Spring Quarter.
1.

 Student Life called all the JPCatholic men together for a Men’s Night with a talk from one
of the Knights of Columbus.

2.

The Impact Culture Speaker Series continued with San Diego Padres General Counsel,,
Terezka Zabka.

3.

 Senior Anna Sophia performed her acting practicum, “The Last 5 Years”, alongside Bryson
Armstrong at the Ritz Theatre. During the final performance, Bryson proposed to Anna
Sophia. Congrats to these two on their engagement!

4.

 Student Life Director, Taylor Williams hosted the Dialogos Project: “Catholic Faith”, where
students meet to argue and discuss Catholicism and the meaning of life. (not pictured)

5.



In the beginning of Spring Quarter, all the households got
together for a Household Beach trip 
welcoming new and old households!

Pelicane Traditiones has been really kicking it
off with attendance to Traditional Latin Mass and Saint
Anne’s in San Diego with an occasional brunch outing!

The Young Augustines came alongside In Corde Suo to Our
Lady of Mount Carmel’s night of Praise and Worship with
Jesus Culture and got to witness the two communities come

together in Evening Prayer and in Worship!

household beac
h trip

pelicane traditiones

young augustines



In Corde Suo held their Bake Sale and made over
$400 for their Summer Household Retreat! 

In Corde Suo thanks everyone that helped support
the household!

Women’s Bible Study has been going strong! The girls
had their last Bible Study of the quarter at Moonlight

Beach and it was a blast!

The newest households Lema Sebacthani and The
Siena Society have been diving into service projects

to help our Escondido community!

in corde suo

women’s bible study

siena society & lema sebacthani



Abigail Alsop Dominic Quirk Katherine Cashman
Illustration Theology and Philosphy Animation

Are you in need of extra help studying? Need
someone to help you understand certain

material for your classes? Meet with one of
our Peer Mentors! These are students who

desire to engage with students, support them
in their academics and strengthen them in
their intellectual life. You can always find

their office hours in the weekly email!



DAILY MASS
11  AM IN ROOM M

Mondays through Fridays

Let us allow the Eucharistic Revival to continue to renew our
hearts to greater devotion to the Eucharist which is truly the
body, blood, soul, and divinity of Our Lord Jesus Christ!  We
encourage our student body to continue to come to Mass, to

taste and see our dearly Beloved Lord who waits for you
always in the tabernacle and desires to be in the tabernacle of

your heart in this daily Eucharistic Feast!



STUDENT GOVERNMENT
CAMPUS EVENTS & CLUBS

Instagram Info

STUDENT LIFE
ALL THINGS STUDENT LIFE 

INTERESTED IN STARTING A CLUB 
OR MINISTRY?
Eleazar Palma (Dean of Students): 
EPalma@jpcatholic.edu
Taylor Williams (Student Life Director):
TWilliams@jpcatholic.edu
Bailey Garland (Director of Formation for Mission):
BGarland@jpcatholic.edu
Connor Hankel (Club Coordinator):
CHankel001@pelicans.jpcatholic.edu
Kateri Rausch (Ministry Coordinator):
KRausch001@pelicans.jpcatholic.edu
Kayla Sacluti (Communications Media Coordinator)
KSacluti001@pelicans.jpcatholic.edu


